
From: Foster, Arlen <Arlen.Foster@stantec.com>  
Sent: October 11, 2018 2:10 PM 
To: Info WaterBoard <info@inuvwb.ca> 
Cc: sao@paulatuk.ca; Mardy Semmler <semmlerm@inuvwb.ca> 
Subject: FW: N7L3-1619 WTP Modification Notice 
 
Hello, 
 
On behalf of the Hamlet of Paulatuk and the Government of the Northwest Territories, we would like to 
provide notice to the IWB of upcoming modifications to the community’s water treatment plant.  These 
modifications will still follow the licence requirements and guidelines.  Improvements to the treatment 
system will take place by installation of a new factory assembled system planned to be installed during 
the summer of 2019. No changes or modifications to the raw water intake line will take place. 
 
Please confirm acceptance of this notification, or if additional information is required please contact me 
either by phone or email indicated below. 
 
Regards, 

 

Arlen Foster P. Eng. 
Associate, Civil Team Lead, Northern Canada 
  

Direct: 867 920-2882 ext 249 
Mobile: 867 446-0568 
arlen.foster@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
2nd Floor 4910 53 Street, PO Box 1777 
Yellowknife NT X1A 2P4 CA 
  
 

  
     

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
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